
 
 
Bay Area Vegetarians were instrumental in helping us fill the 900+ seats at Herbst 
Theatre for the San Francisco premiere of Peaceable Kingdom. Working from 3,000 
miles away with a group of people we had never met in person could prove quite a 
challenge! But thanks to the professionalism, hard work, creative thinking and team spirit 
of Bay Area Vegetarians and all the other regional groups they worked with, we were 
able to make magic together for one very special evening. Over a year later, we are still 
hearing from people whose lives were touched by that event. To me, this experience 
represents the best of what’s possible when people work together to make a difference in 
their community. 
 
--Jenny Stein, Co-Founder of Tribe of Heart and Director of Peaceable Kingdom 


